
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
July 11, 2006 

RE:  FCC ID: T5V01EXEMIC_ATCB003647 
Attention: Joel T Schneider 
 
I have a few comments on this Application.  Please note that further comments may arise in response 
to answers provided to the questions below. 
1. Please note that the FCC requires that when EIRP is reported that the EIRP between the SAR 

report and the EMC report must be within 3dB.  Please note that the EMC report stipulates ERP 
and the SAR stipulates EIRP.  The EMC report also does not give a good reference as to how 
ERP was determined.  Please make documentation consistent. Please correct the EMC report to 
show EIRP so that both the SAR and EMC report has the same reference and please provide the 
formulas used to do so along with gain of the antenna used to determine the power level.  This can 
be in a separate document as long as it is explained and the differences are addressed. 

 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


